
From: Maynard, Sheri [mailto:sheri.maynard@pse.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 3:09 PM 
To: Maynard, Sheri <sheri.maynard@pse.com> 
Subject: PSE has issued final Demand Response and All Resources RFPs 
 
 

 
 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC) approved PSE’s Demand Response 
and All Resources RFPs at an open meeting on June 28, 2018. The final RFPs are posted to PSE’s web site 
at www.pse.com/rfp.  
 

Questions about the Demand Response RFP can be sent to DemandResponse@pse.com. Questions 
about the All Resources RFP can be sent to sheri.maynard@pse.com. 
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